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MESSAGE FROM MRS COLLINS 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 

Happy Holidays 

Today, we said a fond farewell to our wonderful Year 6, as they leave 

Sandfield to embark on their new adventures.   

They have been an amazing year group, achieving so much.  They 
show respect and kindness to all and they have gained the “Yes I can” 

attitude.  Year 6 are ready for their next stage of education and they 
will give all new opportunities a really good go. We are so proud of each 
and every pupil. 

Every child also received their Sandfield Star today, as being part of 
their class. Every year group shared their highlight of the year. It was 
great to look back and celebrate so many magic moments.  

 
We look forward to seeing everyone in September.   

Be happy and stay safe. 

 
All best wishes 
Mrs Collins and the whole Sandfield team 

 
Important Dates 
Start of new academic year 

INSET day – Monday 4th September 
INSET day – Tuesday 5th September 

Back to school – Year 1 to Year 6 only, Wednesday 6th September, 
gates open at 8:30am 

READY  
RESPECTFUL 
SAFE 


